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To            

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code: 532944 

The Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code: ONMOBILE 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 - Vi’s modification of the business model related to the services 

provided by the Company  

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we bring the following to your attention. 

 

The Board of Directors at the meeting held on November 6, 2023 deliberated and noted that due to Vi’s 

modification of the business model related to the services provided by the Company, there is an impact of 

Rs.18.5 crore on the revenue for the quarter. However, the Company has been working with Vi on alternative 

methods to improve revenues in the future. 

The details as required under Regulation 30 are provided below: 

S. No Particulars Details 

1.  Name of parties to the agreement  OnMobile and Vodafone Idea 

2.  Nature of the agreement Provision of Mobile VAS services – CRBT, CA, Onmo, 

Contests, etc., 

3.  Date of execution of the agreement  

 

Many agreement(s) were entered with Vi for various services 

with multiple subsequent addendums over a period of time. 

4.  Details of amendment and impact 

thereof or reasons of termination and 

impact thereof  

 

Vi’s modification of the business model related to the 

services provided by the Company 
 

Revenue impact of ~Rs.18.5Crore for Q2FY24  
 

The Company has made significant cost cuts to substantially 

mitigate the impact in the quarter.  

Please take the same on record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 

For OnMobile Global Limited 

 

 

 

P V Varaprasad 

Company Secretary 
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